
The 2018 Science Blitz was Awesome! The Physics Department welcomed K-12 students and families to the College of 
Science “Science Blitz” in the Science Building on March 31st, 2018 to ride the Hovercraft built by Dr. Sean P. McBride. 
Thank you to Society of Physics Students Emily Sutherland (SPS president), Josh Mason, Chase Preston, and hovercraft 
veteran and SPS member Noah Jarvis for helping to make the hovercraft event possible!! 

http://www.marshall.edu/physics/
http://www.science.marshall.edu/mcbrides/teaching/
http://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
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